ANNOUNCEMENTS JANUARY 7 & 8, 2017
PRAY FOR THESE

Dave Brossia (St. Luke’s); Jenny Sorgenfrei (Hospice); all those we name in our hearts. 
BLESSED EVENT

A son, Wesley Rowe, was born to Kristen and Roger Rowe (Grandmother Sue Todt) on December 28.  We welcome Wesley into our Zoar family.
RESURRECTION PROMISES

We offer our prayers and support to the families of Ronald Schramm, whose sister Virginia Mick, passed away and to Sarah Rupert, whose mother also passed away this past week.  As Easter people we hold onto the promises of our loving and living Savior!
SPECIAL GIFTS

General Fund, in memory of Bill Samson from his mother Dorothy Samson.

Purchase of Additional Hymnals, in honor of George Williams’ birthday from Greg and Nancy Williams.

SPECIAL OFFERING

The special offering for January is St. Paul’s Soup Kitchen. Please use your special offering envelope or a pew envelope marked “special offering”.
PCU FOOD PROGRAM/COUPONS FOR WOOD LANE 

Zoar’s item for the month of January is canned fruit. Please place it in the cupboard by the elevator. Also, save for Wood Lane, your coupons and labels from Campbell Soup, Franco-American, Pepperidge Farm, Prego, Swanson, and V8 Juice & Splash. Put the items in the cabinet near the elevator.
APPRECIATION RECEPTION

Please join us on Sunday, January 15, between worship services for an appreciation reception honoring Bill King for all his work and dedication throughout the years to Zoar Church.

NEW MEMBER CLASSES

If you, a friend, or loved one has considered making Zoar your church home, then here is some good news!  Please join Pastor Mike on Jan. 22 & 29, and Feb. 12 & 19, at 7:00 p.m. in the Conference Room.  New member Sunday will be February 26.

JAM TIME

JAM (Jesus and Me) time resumes on January 8 and continues every Sunday during the 11:00 a.m. service.  JAM time is church for active children, while adults hear the sermon.  Children return to church during the offering in time for communion.

PRAYER PARTNERS INVITE YOU TO PRAY
Each week the Prayer Partners invite you to pray with us for a specific concern.  Once again the weather has turned bitter cold.  Please pray for those who must be out in the cold.  Pray for our first responders, that they would be safe as they work to keep us safe.  Pray for those who live on the streets and for all who live without adequate housing, that they would find shelter and caring.

PRAYER PARTNERS

The next meeting of Prayer Partners will be Saturday, January 21, at 10:00 a.m., in the Conference Room.  We always welcome new members.  If you feel called to pray for those who are in need of our prayers, please come to join us.  You don’t need to be eloquent and don’t need special training, just a desire to remember those in need before God.  For more information, contact Carole Bohn at (419) 874-5838.
INFORMATION MEETING ON ZOAR’S FINANCIAL SITUATION

There will be a Zoar Financial Information meeting on Wednesday, January 18, at 7:00 p.m. to present the details of Zoar’s current financial situation.  The projected General Fund deficit for 2016 is approximately $100,000.  On January 18 more up-to-date General Fund data will be available, as well as an overall look at Zoar’s finances.  In addition, the 2017 General Fund Budget being proposed by Church Council will be presented.

BIBLE STUDY READINGS for JAN. 11 @ 7:15 a.m.

Isaiah 49:1-7; Corinthians 1:1-9; John 1:29-42

MUSIC NOTE FOR WORSHIP
Bright and Glorious is the Sky (ELW 301) is Zoar’s Hymn of the day for the Feast of the Epiphany. Written in 1810 by Danish poet Nikolai Grundtvig (1783-1872), the text reflects a facet of God’s self-revelation to the world in the form of Jesus Christ. The text of the hymn not only relates the story of the Magi coming to visit the holy child, but it reminds us –in verses five and six- that we too have a guiding star: the Logos, Christ, the way, the truth and the life. The melody is a gentle and quietly lilting tune composed by the Norwegian transplant Jacob Gerhard Meidell (1778-1859), and has a shape or contour reminiscent of folk Scandinavian songs.

CSI (Christian Seniors Interacting)

We will meet at Abundant Life #2 on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month. The schedule for our next meeting on January 10, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. is: Bible Study with Rev. Jeff Bunke of St. Timothy’s Episcopal Church, lunch by Heartland Home Health Care, Program: Wood County Parks with Jim Witler. There is a $1.00 charge for misc. expenses. For additional information or to make reservations, please call Phyllis Morton at 419-872-0846. The deadline is the Thursday prior to each meeting.
ONE FOR THE HISTORY BOOKS: HOW TRUMP DID IT

Dr. Melissa Miller, featured speaker at the Zoar Lutheran Church “Picking the President” public lecture in August returns for a post-election talk: “One for the History Books: How Trump Did It”. Join Dr. Miller and others fascinated by the election process and results for a non-partisan yet energetic conversation on Tues., January 10, at 7:00 p.m. at Zoar Lutheran Church.  
MOVIE NIGHT

There will be a movie night for all children and youth on Friday, January 13, from 6:00-8:00 p.m. Popcorn, movie, and drinks provided!  Bring your sleeping bag, pillow, and pajamas. 
SOLOMON’S PORCH
Solomon’s Porch is a discussion group that meets on the third Monday of the month at Panera’s at 7:00 p.m.  We discuss a variety of topics from a Christian point of view.   We will next meet on the 16th of January, with the topic yet to be decided.  For more information, contact Carole Bohn at (419) 874-5838, or just show up.  Hope to see you on the porch!

PCU BLOOD DRIVE

Perrysburg Christians United (PCU) will sponsor a blood drive at Zoar on Fri., Jan. 13, from noon to 5:45 p.m. for appointments and until 6:00 p.m. for walk-ins.  

YOUTH SUMMER TRIP MEETING

On Wednesday, January 25, at 7:30 p.m., there will be an informational meeting for all 7th - 12th grade youth and parents interested in a summer 2017 youth trip. Details about the trip location and dates will be available mid-January. Save the date!
ALTAR GUILD

Altar Guild will be meeting Tuesday, January 24, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary.  Altar Guild is looking for new members to join us in serving the Lord and preparing his house for worship. If you are interested in becoming a member or have questions, contact Nadine Johnson at johnso@bgsu.edu or attend our January meeting.

HAWAIIAN LUAU

ALOHA!!  Ready for a Hawaiian Get-Away?  Fresh flower leis!  Poi, Shoyu Chicken, Oven Roasted Kalua Pork, Pork Lau Lau and Tropical Dessert Bar!   You’re invited to sample the tastes and traditions of Hawaii at a Zoar Luau on Saturday, January 28, at 7:00 p.m.  The $15 adult ticket will benefit PCU Food Bank.  Learn the hula from our guest instructor visiting from Hawaii and enjoy fruity mocktails for a night of great fun, games, prizes and authentic food.  Guests are encouraged to wear their favorite Hawaiian shirt and flip-flops. Chase the winter blues away while supporting PCU. Tickets will be sold in early January or reservations can be made through the church office.   For now . . . SAVE THE DATE!!
ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING

Remember to come to the Annual Meeting on January 29, at 12:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary.  It’s important that you as members be at the meeting to hear and approve what’s happening for this new church year.
SAVE THESE DATES-UPCOMING CONCERTS

Please save these dates for more extraordinary music events at Zoar:

· Sunday, February 12, at 4:00 p.m. - Hymn Festival with David Cherwien

· Friday, May 5, at 7:00 p.m. - Zoar’s Spring Concert

· Monday, May 15, at 7:00 p.m. - The NY Concordia Choir

SATURDAY EVENING USHERS NEEDED

We are in need of a few additional Saturday evening ushers. If you are able to commit to one Saturday every few months, please contact the church office.    

Weekly Calendar

Sunday, January 8
 7:15 a.m. Worship

 8:30 a.m. Worship

 9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All ages
11:00 a.m. Worship

 1:00 p.m. Bowling at Rossford Lanes
 5:00 p.m. High School Youth Group – Top floor
 5:30 p.m. Cantorei Jr. Choir
Monday, January 9
 1:00 p.m. Ruth Circle – Conf. Room
 6:00 p.m. Flute Choir – M2

 6:30 p.m. Girl Scout Troop #10315

 6:30 p.m. Popcorn Gang – Conf. Room

 7:30 p.m. Men’s Basketball - FLC
Tuesday, January 10
 7:00 p.m. One For The History Books - Sanctuary
 7:00 p.m. Executive Committee Mtg. – Conf. Room 
 7:00 p.m. LLL Meeting – L1/L2
Wednesday, January 11
  7:15 a.m. Breakfast Bible Study – FLC
  9:30 a.m. Mom’s Club
  1:00 p.m. Rachel Circle – Conf. Room
  2:30 p.m. Heartland    
  3:00 p.m. Recorders    
  3:15 p.m. Perrysburg Commons
  6:00 p.m. Confirmation Class
  6:00 p.m. Girl Scout Troop #12303
Thursday, January 12
  1:00 p.m. Men’s Bridge
  6:00 p.m. Agape Bells – M2

  7:30 p.m. Chancel Choir - Sanctuary
Friday, January 13
12:00–6:00 p.m. PCU Blood Drive – FLC
  6:00-8:00 p.m. Youth Movie Night – Sunday School area

Saturday, January 14 
10:00 a.m. Yarns of Love – L1
 6:00 p.m. Worship
Sunday, January 15  
 7:15 a.m. Worship

 8:30 a.m. Worship

 9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All ages

11:00 a.m. Worship

 1:00 p.m. Bowling at Rossford Lanes
 4:30 p.m. Rainbow Choir
 5:00 p.m. Jr. High & High School Youth Group – Top floor
 5:30 p.m. Cantorei Jr. Choir
